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Pawnee City street project open house set
(KLZA)--An open house is scheduled for Wednesday, December 6th at City Hall
in Pawnee City for residents to learn more about the proposed street
improvement project.

The open house is scheduled from 3:00 – 6;00 p.m. Representatives from the
engineering firm designing the project will be on hand to discuss how the Street
Committee arrived at their decisions in determining the priorities for the
improvements.

Over a year ago, Pawnee City residents approved an additional half-percent sales
tax to help pay for the street improvements.
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